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FROM THE EAST
WM Norman C. Parker

To our Masonic Family,

Greetings!!  I hope that we are all staying healthy and safe during this year amidst this pandemic.  Due to the threat of 

spreading the virus to the vulnerable populations and in adherence to social distancing, Most Worshipful John Trauner, 

the Grand Master of Masons of the State of California, cancelled all Masonic in-person meetings.  Although the rates of 

infection in some areas appear to be leveling or declining, it is predicted that a resurgence can occur in the fall and 

winter months.  With all the uncertainties of the situation, this year’s 171st Annual Communications of the Grand Lodge, 

F. & A.M. of California Sessions took place virtually.

During the 171st Annual Communications of the Grand Lodge, F. & A.M. of California, the following were accomplished:  

Two (2) Grand Master Recommendations were passed, and Elections and Installations of Grand Officers were held 

virtually for the first time in the history of California. 

Virtual Masonic meetings and virtual gatherings of Masons are now the wave of the future, the “new normal.”  Zoom, 

Goto Meeting, and other similar platforms are now available and can be utilized to reach out to our members. 

The Scottish Rite Building in Mission Valley continues to be closed at this time.  It is currently unknown when it will 

reopen. There have been some developments that will, in the future, affect all the lodges residing in the current Scottish 

Rite Building located in Mission Valley.  If you have an opportunity, check out the San Diego Scottish Rite website and 

look at the new prospective building which is proposed to replace the current one.    

I still look forward to when this pandemic will be exterminated, sooner than later, so we can meet again and resume our 

work as Masons. 

To all the Veterans out there, here is wishing you a Happy Veteran’s Day with deep gratitude for your dedication to our 

country and preserving my and all our cherished freedom.

And to each of you, your families, and loved ones -- a very Happy Thanksgiving Day, one where we are reminded to be 

thankful for all our blessings.

Stay safe, stay well, and know you are all in our prayers.  

Looking forward to seeing you all soon!

Respectfully yours,

N. Chris Parker

Worshipful Master



December Events

November 3 Stated Meeting Dinner

Garden Salad
Honey Baked Ham

Roast Turkey
Mash Potatoes
Baby Carrots

Hawaiian Rolls
Apple Pie

Dinner cost is $15 per person.

Make your lodge reservations with the Lodge Secretary

on Monday, October 26th (if the SRC is open)

at 619-295-4420 or email to:

hackettlodge@gmail.com

November Events

01 Stated Dinner/Meeting/ 6:30 pm
08      Practice of Officer Qualifications 5:30 pm
15       DARK
22      DARK
29 DARK

Subject to change - Subject to change -

Subject to change

03      Stated Dinner/Meeting/ 6:30 pm
10      Practice of Officer Qualifications 5:30 pm
17       Practice of Officer Qualifications 5:30  pm
24      Practice of Officer Qualifications 5:30  pm
30      OSI / Elected Officers  6:00 pm
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From the Secretary’S DeSk

eDItor’S coNtINUaL reQUeSt

Echoes From The PAST November Birthdays

We have been able to get our mailing costs down by 
using email for the delivery of the Trestleboard.  It will 

be very helpful if we achieve more email deliveries.

Let us know if you have a working email address so 
that we can begin emailing your Trestleboard.  This 

will help save the Lodge and money for postage.
You can email Worshipful Dimiter, our Lodge 

Secretary, at hackettlodge@gmail.com

2020
COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS

7 Stephen L. Allen

8 Jerry Jeremiah P. Aquino

9 Ronald J. Howard

14 John F. Fitch (PM)

14 William F. Stanfield

15 Bruce C. Marx

15 Clerence W. Seyfferth III

15 Paul B. Stephenson

16 David A. Brant

18 Otto L. Drum

20 Glenn R. James

24 Alex Pina

30 Daryl B. Sandaker

Name Date Raised No. of Years

Robert A. Carsten (PM) 11/28/1960 60

Richard C. Bergstrom 11/9/1961 59

James W. Campbell (PM) 11/26/1968 52

William L. Mathis (PM) 11/13/1984 36

Bruce B. Able 11/11/1986 34

John S. Gamache 11/26/1991 29

Morgan A. Thompson 11/28/1995 25

Patrick C. Meagher 11/26/1996 24

Stephen L. Allen 11/27/2001 19

Robert J. Scheeler 11/24/2003 17

Dennis P. Stahr (PM) 11/28/2006 14

Eric C. Kurzenberger 11/15/2011 9

Mark A. Bacaoco 11/22/2011 9

Charles I. Caskey 11/13/2012 8

Mario S. Urbino 11/27/2012 8

• Reminder to use our main email address:  
hackettlodge@gmail.com

• IMPORTANT NOTE:  The 2020 Annual Dues is  
$118.

• BRING YOUR DUES CURRENT.

• If you haven’t already, please pay 

your dues for 2020.  As of this time, 

we have 15 members who are 

not in good standing.

Be a supporter of your great Lodge!

Fraternally,
Dimiter Lyakov, PM
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 All Stated Meeting Dinners will now be held in the 
Ionic/Doric Room of the Scottish Rite Center.  Unless 
otherwise informed, cost is $15 per person.

Dearest Ladies,

Ladies’ Corner

Sincerely, Finesse

We continue to wait till authorities determine when it will be safe for us to meet in person 
and when the Scottish Rite will be open to accommodate our meetings and gatherings.  How 
I miss you all!

With the upcoming holidays, please contact Lady Ingrid Stahr to place any orders of her 
unique bracelets which are definitely a wonderful gift idea.

As a reminder, each penny of your purchase will go to our “Ladies Fund” for use when we 
have someone in our Lodge who is in need, or perhaps as a donation to the Grand Master 
for his projects in the name of S. W. Hackett Ladies.  

For additional information, Lady Ingrid may be reached at her cell # (858) 208-8899.

Take care and be safe! 

I wish each one of you 
and your families a 

bountiful and blessed 
Thanksgiving!



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Brethren,

We have 3 options available

to pay your dues:

* Make a Check for $118

• Payable to:  S. W. Hackett Lodge No 574

• And mail to:

1895 Camino Del Rio South

San Diego CA 92108-3683

* Using your bank online, Pay Bill free of charge service    

order E-check for $118

• Payable to:  S. W. Hackett Lodge No 574

• And mail to:

1895 Camino Del Rio South

San Diego CA 92108-3683

Tel. No. 619-295-4420

* Using Lodge PayPal Account hackettlodge@gmail.com

• Pay $125 ($118 plus Transaction Fee)
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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Teacher of the Year Award
Visit to Covina Masonic Homes

Family Picnic 

PLANNED LODGE ACTIVITIES
*subject to change, schedule TBA

LADIES’ ACTIVITIES
*subject to change, schedule TBA

Planting Succulents
Ribbon Lei Making

Christmas Table Decorations

November 2020 Holiday 
Observances

• November 11th:  Veterans Day
• November 26th:  Thanksgiving 


